
 

 
 
 
I recently reached out to our attorneys who have worked with Bill Grimes and the other 
consultants and they overwhelmingly agreed that the assistance and guidance was invaluable."  
 
“[Our attorneys] had a few phone conversations with Bill Grimes and Bryan Tiller in the Carson 
case. We ended up settling that matter, but their questions and comments were probing and 
insightful, and helped us frame some issues, and also realize we probably needed to settle!!” 
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